

Head of School

Tuesday 19th April 2022

UPDATE

Dear parents/carers,

This is my first letter official letter home to parents/carers, as Spalding Academy's new Head of School.

Wow, what an absolutely amazing first day as the new Head of School, I have had! The school community have been so welcoming. I would to thank everyone, at Spalding Academy, for making me feel so at home, and part of the school team already.

Although, we have started back after Easter on more challenging circumstances due to our cyber incident, I have not once, seen this hold any of our staff or students back. I visited as many lessons today and everyone has taken this challenge in their stride. I saw outstanding teaching and learning throughout my day. It was an absolute pleasure to drop in on lessons and see what our students are learning about.

As the Head of School, I feel communication between school and parents/carers is key. I look forward to writing a weekly bulletin to parents/carers which will focus on our student's achievements. It will also have important announcements and messages which I feel the whole community need to read. Please remember to follow our school on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter using the links below.

I look forward to meeting as many parents/carers, as I can over the coming term.

Your sincerely,

Mrs Jemma Curson

Head of School, Spalding Academy

For the **latest news**

You can follow Spalding Academy on our official social media platforms as follows:

- www.instagram.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.facebook.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT

